
      NEWSLETTER

 TERM DATES 2023  

       Term  4    16 October - 15 December
                       

 

SEAFORD SECONDARY COLLEGE
Lynton Terrace, Seaford, South Australia 5169   

Telephone: [08] 8327 5200 
Email: dl.0641.info@schools.sa.edu.au

www.seafordhs.sa.edu.au

PRINCIPALS REPORT

Dear  Families,

 

2023 ISSUE 7 

DIARY DATES 

SACE STAGE 2 EXAMS
Monday 6 November to Friday 17

November

STUDENT FREE DAY 
Friday 24 November 

REMEMBRANCE DAY 
Friday 10 November

YR 6-7 TRANSITION STUDENT PARENT
INFORMATION EVENING 6PM

Thursday 16 November

YR 10 KUITPO CAMP 
Thursday 16 November to Friday 17

November

YR 7 AQUATICS DAY 
Friday 17 November

ART SHOWCASE AT SEAFORD SECONDARY
COLLEGE 7PM IN THE PAC

Monday 20 November

YR 11 EXAMS
Tuesday 21 November to Thursday 23

November

SILC YR 12 GRADUATION PAC 7PM
Tuesday 28 November

YR 12 GRADUATION NIGHT
PRESENTATION

HOPGOOD THEATRE 7PM
Wednesday 29 November

LAST DAY FOR YR 10 
Friday 1 December

TRANSITION DAY 
YR 7 INTO YR 8
YR 8 INTO YR 9

YR 9 INTO YR 10
Friday 8 December

I would like to take this opportunity to wish our 2023 Year 12
students all the best as they undertake exams and complete
their course requirements. I would also like to acknowledge
the efforts of our staff who work in partnership with our
families to guide, encourage, direct, and support our
students to build and grow as successful young adults. I am
proud to be part of this incredible journey. We will be able to
officially celebrate our Year 12 student achievements and
Seaford Secondary College Award recipients at our
Presentation Evening on Wednesday, November 29, at the
Hopgood Theatre.

Believe in yourself. You are capable of achieving anything  
you set your mind to.
Don't be afraid to ask for help and take risks in pursuing
your passions. There are people who care about you and
want to see you succeed.
As you embark on the journey beyond school, I encourage
you to stay true to yourself and follow your passions. 
Enjoy this special time in your life. This is a new beginning,
and there are many exciting opportunities ahead.

As you embark on the next chapter of your lives, I want to
share some wise words with you:

I am confident that you will all continue to do great things.
Go forth and make us proud!
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PRINCIPAL S REPORT

On Friday 27 October for World Teachers Day, we celebrated our amazing teachers, who are the heart
and soul of our school. They go above and beyond to ensure that our students succeed.

This term, the ACE students created Muppets for the showcase performance at the end of the year,
and their Muppets won first prize at the Royal Adelaide Show! Our Seaford Independent Learning
Centre (SILC) students participated in Operation Flinders Exercise for, a seven-day trek in the
Flinders Ranges, and they showed incredible resilience and determination.

I am also excited to announce that our International Program continues to grow and thrive. We are
part of a formal agreement with Nihon University Mishima Senior High School Program (NUMSHS),
which allows us to host students from NUMSHS for one year and send one student to Mishima,
Japan, each April school holidays. Next year, Mr Ratcliff will be accompanying the students to
Mishima. We also welcome Ms Miki Shimizu, a Japanese Language Assist Teacher from Himeji, Japan.
Ms Shimizu will be with us this term and in Term 1 2024.

Regards

Harry Stassinopulos
PRINCIPAL

WORLD TEACHERS DAY

Friday 27 October was World Teachers Day. 
The theme for 2023 was ‘Hats Off To Teachers’
As a staff we celebrated by sharing morning tea and wearing a hat to school.
Thank you to all of our amazing staff.
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WHOLE SCHOOL ELECTION AND 2024 
SCHOOL CAPTAIN ANNOUNCEMENT 

On Wednesday 25 October both staff and students took part in a whole school election process to
vote for their preferred candidates for the 2024 School Captains. The candidates were required to
create a one-minute video which was shown to all care groups prior to election day.
Preferential voting took place in the Cultural Room, as a polling location, reflecting how we vote here
in Australia. On the day we had a number of student helpers and staff to support the process. The
day wouldn’t have been a success without the teamwork of the volunteers and teachers. 

On Monday  30 October at the Year 12 Farewell Assembly the 2024 School Captains were announced.
A huge congratulations to Liam Edwards and Jon Moulds who have been elected as our school
captains for next year. Our vice captains are Taya Dunkin and Riley Jones. 
Congratulations and the best of luck to the 2024 leadership team!

Kayla Tilling
Student Voice Leader 
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PEACE POLE CEREMONY

Lilly (year 8) and Kade (year 9), two of our SRC representatives were asked to represent our
school at the Rotary Club of Seaford to support the implementation of a Peace Pole at the
Seaford Wetlands Community Garden. Information about the Peace Pole can be obtained from
the Rotary Club of Adelaide at adelaiderotary.com.au. The Peace Poles celebrate 100 years of
Rotary in South Australia. Lilly and Kade were given a Certificate of Appreciation for attendance
and a small token of thanks.

Representing Seaford Secondary College at the Rotary Club was an honour and an overall
exciting and amazing experience. I was a bit nervous to do public speaking but the ladies
helping were very helpful and welcoming (Lilly, year 8).

It was a very interesting and meaningful program/event. I hope to see many more plotted
around SA in the future (Kade, year 9). 

Kayla Tilling 
Student Voice Leader
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SEAFORD SPORTS 

     SPORTS AWARDS FINALISTS

Congratulations to all students who have had an outstanding year representing the school
and the wider community in their chosen sports. We had 100 nominations for the Seaford
Secondary College sport awards and I’m thrilled to share with you the finalists selected by the
Physical Education team. Two senior and two middle school winners will be announced from
this list of students on the November 29 at the Hopgood Theatre on presentation night. Good
luck to all finalists and we hope to see even more nominations outlining outstanding
achievements in 2024.

Max - Played in successful indoor and outdoor soccer teams with school but more
importantly has played club soccer for Seaford Rangers. Max has played over 60 games this
season for his club in u13s, u14s, u17s and Senior games for our u18s team. To the best of the
club's knowledge this is a club record for games played. 

SFL
U15 Port Noarlunga Football Club
 U15 SFL Association Team
SANFL
U13 & U14 SAFC Panthers Development Squad - 2021 - 2023
 Port Adelaide Next Generation Academy - 2023
 Port Adelaide Next Generation Academy - 2024
 South Adelaide Basketball Club
 Recently Zemes has been selected to play U16 Division 1 for South Adelaide Basketball
Club in the 2023/2024 Season.
State U16 Basketball Team

Zemes - New to the school and has adapted well to represent Seaford Secondary College in
and above his age level. Currently in 2023 Zemes is involved with:

Allegra - Allegra in year 8, recently represented the school and state in the School Sport
Swimming Championships in Sydney. She competed in a number of events from the August 21
– 25 and came home with 3 bronze medals in the 400IM, 4x50m mixed medley relay and
10x50m mixed free relay

Harrison - Harry has participated in 9 a side football & soccer at school. Captain for under 15’s
Noarlunga football team, leading goal scorer for his team, picked for the southern football
league Association Side for 2023, picked and played for 15’s South Adelaide Development
Squad for 2023. 

Jayden - School Volleyball - 2021-2023 current (including interschools competitions),
selected for tier 5 SASI volleyball program, first ever tier 5 advanced to tier 3 SASI program,
State Team selection - under 17s to compete in National Championships in Bendigo, Victoria
Sept 2023, outstanding commitment - training and playing up to 5 days per week.

Elissa - Elissa is excelling in school soccer and has been selected for the girls' open team. She
also performs well in her school dance class and achieves high grades in dance and she also
does acro/tumble classes outside of school. Additionally, Elissa is part of a dance/circus
company cast that performs at the Adelaide Fringe festival.
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SPORTS AWARDS FINALISTS

Trains with the Volleyball SA Emerging Talent Hub
South Port Surf Life Saving Club
Patrols South Port beach - currently holds Surf Rescue Certificate and plans to obtain         
Bronze Medallion by the end of this year
Assistant Age Group Manager helping the Nippers
Helped with fundraising
Competed at all the SA carnivals with consistent results
SA State Championships - Best results were Bronze U15 Male 2km Run, Bronze U15 2x1km
Male Run, Bronze U23 March Past, 5th Flags, 5th U15 Male Surf Teams, 6th U16 Beach
Sprints
Australian Titles in Scarborough WA, best result 13th U15 Male 2km Run
Morphett Vale Football Club - U15 Boys - did not make finals but made best players on
occasion and played up in U17’s many times

Kade - Athletics - Santos Stadium - 1st Open 3km, 15 yr old boys 800m & 4x100m, 2nd 400m
 Volleyball - 5th U19 Boys, 3rd Fleurieu Cup

Nicole - Nicole is a silver squad swimmer at Marion Swimming Club who, despite suffering
pneumonia last year and struggling health wise, showed true resilience and determination to
come back from illness and earn 7 medals at the short course championships in July. She
attends 7 swimming session, together with 2 x weights, 1 x Pilates, 1 x yoga and a spin class
every week. She now has her sights set on Nationals in April 2024. She is also an active
member of South Port Surf Club. She patrols throughout the season, provides water cover for
the youngers members and is also an Age Group Manager, about to guide the under 13s
through their last year of nippers. She supports them at training, weekly board sessions and
every carnival and state championships. Nicole is also eagerly waiting to turn 15 so she apply
for a swimming instructor traineeship at the South Adelaide Aquatic Centre. At school she
represented Seaford Secondary at SASA swimming finals and is currently studying advanced
PE and Soccer.

2023 has been an exceptional Year for David. 
He & his volleyball mates formed a team for the Volleyball SA summer Junior League,
making the grand final for their division. 

 2nd in Fleurieu cup, 
 3rd in state wide knockout 9/10 
 5th in Volleyball SA junior league u19. division 2. 

David - David has been playing volleyball since 2021 when he joined the Seaford Storm team. 
 He has played in the SAVL Junior division winter tournament for 2021, 2022 & 2023. 
 In 2022, the team finished top of the table & made it to the grand final. 

 For Seaford Secondary College in 2023 the team has finished - 

David is part of the Volleyball SA Emerging Talent Hub & has participated as a ball kid at a
league men’s game. 
David has completed a level 1 referee accreditation thru Volleyball Australia. 
David’s biggest achievement for 2023 is being selected to represent South Australia in the
Australian Youth Indoor volleyball championships for the u15 men’s state team which is being
held from the 17th -23rd September in Bendigo. 
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SPORTS AWARDS FINALISTS

Elisha - Taking part in sports through school. In the state u18 team for soccer with school
sport South Australia. Weekends  coaching soccer with grasshopper soccer. 

James - While he loves and plays basketball for his clubs and school he has been very active
with his umpiring at all levels eg district, domestic and social and is always willing to help
umpire school sanctioned events. It’s always players that get recognition but no game goes
ahead without umpires/ refs so this should be recognised. He also plays senior men’s,
domestic and social basketball while always being available for school basketball 

Returning, through the under 18's for Seaford Rangers, Jordan found some great form,
resulting in the first team coach selecting him on several occasions, he's the only player at
Seaford Rangers to make his debut at 15 years of age. 
For the under 18's Jordan made the grand final and finished as top goal scorer playing on
the right wing, capping off his season by taking home the best and fairest award. 
Jordan also supports at the club coaching and mentoring younger players. His community
service also includes becoming a qualified referee, he spends his Sundays refereeing
games across Adelaide. He has transferred these skills to our school community where he
regularly will referee matches for younger students at our school and is an outstanding
contributor and asset to our school’s soccer program

Jordan-Lee -  Last year, Jordan only managed 4 games for South Adelaide before tearing his
ACL. He has spent the last 10 months recovering from surgery to finally getting back out there
and playing the game he loves again. 

Tait - I would like to nominate Tait for his work this year at the Seaford Rangers & at school
level. This season Tait has led the under 18's Seaford Rangers squad as the teams captain,
played a number of games for the reserve squad off the bench & also taken the opportunity to
be a substitute player for the senior first team.
 He has also worked with the Seaford Rangers junior development squad on Monday nights in
his spare time & officiated junior games for the club, as a referee or linesman on numerous
occasions. 
Tait has also officiated school games, for both the boys & girls school teams at Seaford
college. He has taken every opportunity, to play for the squads, he is eligible to join at school
level also.
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SEAFORD ACE STUDENTS

ACE students created Muppets for the showcase performance at the end of the year. These
Muppets were also entered into the Royal Adelaide Show in the Handicrafts/Textiles
Exhibition and won first prize.
Students in the photo (left to right): Vansh, Ben, and Liam. 

ACE Aquatics Excursion Friday October 27

On Friday, 17 students from E01, E02, E13 and E14 travelled down to Port Noarlunga Beach
with Mr Broadbent, Mrs Walters, Ms Hill and Ms Cook for a day of aquatics.
The students participated in 2 sessions for the day and with good sunny weather and calm
conditions, the students were lucky enough to go kayaking in the river as well as surfing down
at Southport. 
They learnt a range of new skills in kayaking such as rafting as a group, how to paddle forwards
and backwards, safely getting in and out of the kayak and turning the kayak around. In surfing
they learnt how to paddle for the wave, the steps to standing up on the board and how to
protect themselves if they fall.
They all had an incredibly positive experience throughout the day and there were smiles all
round from everyone.

Zach, Riley and Liam 



SILC News

Operation Flinders Expedition.

Last term SILC students participated in Operation Flinders Exercise Four. The trip, from September
14 – 21, was supported by Teacher, Issy and Youth Worker, Mark and saw 9 of our young people
venture around 700km north of Adelaide to Yankaninna Station on Adnyamathanha land in the far
northern Flinders Ranges.
Students worked hard to raise around $4000 with a couple of Bunnings BBQ fundraisers, a boot
camp with Mark from Absolute Edge Personal Training where $500 was donated along with other
events supporting the cause. 
The 7 day trek saw the team (Tango 10) cover over 80km with days of northerly winds and
temperatures in the mid 30’s and perfectly calm star filled nights. Participants carried all
equipment daily in backpacks weighing around 20kg and then slept on a roll out mat under our
“hoochie’s” and the glow of the Milky Way each night. All cooking was done by camp fire and some
of the meals were outstanding with one students potato bake on the last night an absolute
highlight. One night we experienced some dreaming stories around the campfire with Auntie Dulcie
and Auntie Judy and the Governor of South Australia, Her Excellency, The Honourable Frances
Adamson AC, also stopped by to share the experience. We also climbed and abseiled a 30 – 40
metre cliff and also climbed two of the properties highest peaks Yadala Mora (770m) and Mount
Rose (920m). 
Our Team Leader, Smithy and Assistant, Nikki provided incredible guidance across the
inhospitable country where even the prickles have prickles and there were also plenty of team
building activities along with time for reflection on who we are and where we are going. The team’s
motto became “Do the work!” and in combination with the Operation Flinders line “One step at a
time” is strong advice for all to consider when presented with a challenge.
Thanks to all who supported the expedition, it is greatly appreciated by staff and students who
participated, especially Operation Flinders and the Adnyamathanha people.
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Some reflections from our young people:

“Operation Flinders was one of the most
rewarding experiences I’ve ever embarked
on. It was absolutely incredible! My
favourite part was the beautiful sunsets
and making so many new friends. It
definitely had its challenges though.
Climbing Mt Rose was extremely
challenging but so rewarding in the end.
Over the 8 days I learnt to push myself out
of my comfort zone to achieve new
heights.” Paige
“I would have to say the hardest thing
would be climbing Mount Rose but that
was also the best thing as the view at the
top was breath taking” Brodie
“The hardest thing during Operation
Flinders was my mind telling me I couldn’t
do something, the best thing was pushing
through those thoughts and doing it and I
learned to never tell myself I can’t do
something I want to do.” Summer
“My favourite thing to do was definitely
the abseiling and the walking was
absolutely the hardest part. I learned a lot
but am proud of how my social skills have
improved.” Marcus



HOSTING A STUDY TOUR STUDENT/S – SHORT TERM

Are you or do you know of someone who might be interested in hosting an international study tour
student/s and welcoming the world home? Our short-term hosting is one to two weeks. 
Homestays are financially supported and have 24-hour support while the students are here. All family
types are eligible – singles, couples, families with children, empty nesters or retirees. 

We have 2 study tours arriving in term 1/2024

·10th – 17th of March
·17th – 24th of March

For more information, please contact – 
Annette Wedding on 0418 826 133 or email annette.wedding90@schools.sa.edu.au
or you can watch this short clip on the joys of hosting - https://youtu.be/QurWaBp8PH4
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INTERNATIONAL  PROGRAM
STUDY ABROAD STUDENTS (SAP) 

This term we welcomed Daniel from Germany. He will be with us for term 4. Daniel
enjoys fencing, film making, diving, swimming, bike riding and boating. He wish him
an enjoyable stay and hope that he gets to experience all that Adelaide has to offer.

This term our students will have the opportunity to participate in – 
         ·Aquatics – surfing
         ·Outdoor Ed camp to Kuitpo Forrest & kayaking
         ·Farewell party 
         ·A range of activities in weeks 8 & 9

THE REWARDS OF HOSTING INTERNATIONAL STUDENTS

In September one of our host parents, Garry and Judy went to Japan and caught up with one of their
Japanese exchange students, Lisa. They were taken out for a traditional Japanese dinner where they
enjoyed 8 courses. 

In August Luke visited Alexander (Sasha) in his home country of Austria.
Alexander enjoyed showing Luke around his hometown of Vienna
where he enjoyed seeing the sites, eating traditional food and spending
time with Alexander and his family.

A true indication that hosting is a rewarding experience. Thank you to
Garry, Judy and Luke for sharing your experience.

mailto:annette.wedding90@schools.sa.edu.au
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INTERNATIONAL  PROGRAM
NIHON UNIVERSITY MISHIMA SENIOR HIGH SCHOOL SCHOLARSHIP FOR 2024

Our school is part of a formal agreement with Nihon University Mishima Senior High School Program,
(NUMSHS). 

Schools involved in this agreement include Aberfoyle Park High School, Hamilton Secondary College,
Hallett Cove School, Plympton International High School, Reynella East College, and Seaford
Secondary College. As part of this agreement, the schools above host students from NUMSHS for
one-year. 

As a reciprocal agreement, the schools listed above send one student to Mishima, Japan, each April
school holidays. While in Japan, students live with a Japanese family, attend school at NUMSHS and
participate in cultural excursions. They will be accompanied by one student from each of the schools
and two staff members. Students in Year 9 2023 are required to apply and have a basic understanding
of Japanese Language and a keen interest in the Japanese culture.

We wish to thank all students who applied for this wonderful experience and encourage them to keep
being involved in our International Program.

Congratulations goes to Archie from D08 on being the successful applicant.
Wishing Archie all the best and looking forward to hearing all about his experience
on his return in 2024.

Congratulations to Mr Ratcliff, one of our valued staff members
was also a successful applicant. He will be accompanying the
student’s to Mishima. Mr Ratcliff’s experience and knowledge of
the Japanese language will be a great asset to the group.

WORLD EDUCATION PROGRAM (WEP) & SOUTHERN CROSS-CULTURAL EXCHANGE PROGRAM (SCCE)

There are plenty of opportunities for students to travel and study overseas with many countries to
choose from. Both organisations offer arrange of programs from short term, a semester or a year’s
program. Programs are available for students aged 15yrs or older. This is a unique opportunity for
students to gain maturity, confidence, resilience and become more accepting of different views and
ways of living.

World Education Program www.wep.org.au - Donna Lack on 03 9598 4233 or email, donnalack@wep.org.au 
Southern Cross-cultural Exchange Program www.scce.com.au - Jenny Hanson on 8323 0973 or email
jenny.h@scce.com.au
Annette Wedding, International Program Coordinator – Tingara C04, 0418 826 133 or email
annette.wedding90@schools.sa.gov.au

For more information contact – 

http://www.wep.org.au/
mailto:donnalack@wep.org.au
http://www.scce.com.au/
mailto:jenny.h@scce.com.au
mailto:annette.wedding90@schools.sa.gov.au


We would like to warmly welcome Ms Miki Shimiz from Himeji, Japan. She a Japanese Language Assist
Teacher who will be with us this term and in term 1 2024. Miki will be adding value to our Japanese
lessons, supporting students in improving their Japanese and bring Japanese culture into the Special
Ed Unit.

Miki is a special needs teacher in Japan and has taught Japanese at a university in Taiwan and in
China. She likes traveling, trying new foods, cooking, reading, seeing musical shows, listening to
music, singing and visiting hot springs.

She came to Australia on the April 1 where she spent time at Kapunda’s primary and secondary
school. Now she is at Seaford Secondary College and Moana Primary School. Since being in Australia
Miki has visited Kangaroo Island, Barossa Valley, Gold Coast, Sydney, Byron Bay and Yamba.

Miki is very excited to be working at Seaford and thanks the staff and students for making her time
here so far enjoyable. 
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INTERNATIONAL  PROGRAM

MORIOKA CHUO FEEDBACK

In Japanese culture it is tradition to give gifts when visiting. On our recent trip to Morioka for the 24th
Global forum we left gifts of mini-Lego koala’s. We received an email from Ms Handscomb, one of the
English teachers saying that the students enjoyed making the block models during their English Club. 
Bringing cultures together.

JAPANESE LANGUAGE ASSIST TEACHER

Below are some photos -
·Himeji Castle, which is the most popular castle in Japan, also known as the “White Heron” and is   
around 400 years old
·Traditional Ninja
·Miki dressed in a traditional Kimono
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INTERNATIONAL PROGRAM

JAPAN TRIP – SEPTEMBER / OCTOBER 2024

Are you interested in Japanese culture and developing your Japanese Language skills? We are
currently looking for expressions of interest from student in Years 7-12 for our Japan Study Tour,
September/October 2024.

Trip Highlights Include – 
·Staying with a Japanese host family
·Disneyland
·Tokyo Tower
·Shibuya Crossing (Scramble Crossing)
·Sensoji Temple

Please register your interest at Student Services or speak with a member of our International Team – 
Annette Wedding – C04, Tingara & Adam Stribley – D10, Boon Boona

Parent/Student information evening – Wednesday 15th of November, week 5

Annette Wedding & Adam Stribley 
International Team 

Parliament House Dinner Event- Wednesday 27 September 
A small group of year 11 and 12 students who were predominantly from our Student Representative
Council had the opportunity to meet Chris Picton our Health Minister and Member for Kaurna. This
unique experience consisted of having a tour of Parliament House led by Chris himself along with a
three-course dinner. Claudette (yr 11), Isabella (yr 11), Elisha (yr 11), Kaleb (yr 12), Helena (yr 11) and
Tait (yr 11) attended this event and were given the chance to ask Chris questions about his
schooling, career, politics and his ambitions and future plans as Health Minister. It was an eventful
evening and one that the students were very grateful for. 

Kayla Tilling
Student Voice Leader  
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It is important to ensure that school uniforms are returned promptly after borrowing them. This helps
to ensure that there are always enough uniforms available for all students and that the school can
maintain a clean and organised inventory. If a uniform is not returned on the same day it was
borrowed, parents and caregivers may be invoiced for the cost of the uniform. By returning school
uniforms promptly, we can help to ensure that all students have access to clean and well-fitting
uniforms, which can help to improve their overall academic performance and self-esteem.

All students are expected to be in full school uniform every day. The described Seaford Secondary
College uniform is the only acceptable uniform.

Students out of school uniform will be expected to change into appropriate loan uniform with the
support of their teachers and leaders. A plan will be implemented, in partnership with
parents/care providers, to support students to be consistently in full school uniform.

Uniform Shop – Term-Time Hours
Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday:   8:15am – 8:45am

   Tuesday and Thursday:                                                3:10pm – 3:30pm
  (For an appointment outside these hours, please call 8327 5200)

Advance Notice
               Seaford Secondary College will be open for uniform purchases and payment of fees:
               Monday 22 January 2024:            9:00am – 12:00noon     
                                                                              1:00pm – 6:00pm
               Tuesday 23 January 2024:            9:00am – 12:00noon
                                                                              1:00pm – 3:00pm

Uniform can also be ordered and paid for using Qkr! Mobile App.

UNIFORM – SALE PRICES ON SELECTED ITEMS
We have reduced the price on the following uniform items. Current stock only - No rainchecks.

                                                              Was                       Sale Price
Spray Jacket                                      $55                        $ 45
Tartan Dress                                      $65                        $ 45 
Tartan Skirt                                        $55                        $ 50
Chino (Dickies brand) Pant           $65                        $ 35

All other uniform items are available at regular prices.
Contrast Polo Top                           $32
Elastic Waist Trousers                   $30
Elastic Waist Shorts                        $27.50
Microfibre Shorts                            $25
¼ zip Windcheater                          $40
Bengaline Stretch Pant                 $35
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Understand and support the School Uniform
Policy.
Check that their child is in uniform each day. 
Contact the school to clarify any questions in
regards to the school uniform. 
Supply their child with a diary note for any
temporary exemptions. The school will
provide a loan uniform for the day.
Ensure all items are labelled with their child's
name.
Refer to the uniform and footwear guidelines
before purchasing any items.
Communicate and work closely with the
school and appropriate medical specialists
where there are medical concerns.

   PARENTS/CARE PROVIDERS ARE ASKED TO:

WEARING THE UNIFORM: 
Contributes to students' safety by providing
clear identification of the students in the
school community.
Supports students to develop a sense of
identity and pride with our school.
Reduces peer pressure and promotes
equality. 
Reduces distractions to learning.
Increases students' sense of school pride.
Redirects personal expression to school
work rather than personal appearance.
Lowers long term clothing cost.
Promotes a standard of dress common to all
in the learning environment.
Provides clothing for students that is
practical and safe in all subjects studied.

UNIFORM OPTIONS:

Official summer dress and skirt, with the option
of stockings underneath.
Official maroon and white polo top with school
logo.
Official maroon windcheater with school logo.
Official charcoal shorts and pants.
Official spray jacket with school logo.
Plain black shoes are required to be worn by
all students as part of the uniform.
Inappropriate shoe styles include: backless,
ugg-boots, thongs, sandals, slip-ons or high
heels.
Students can change into appropriate sports
footwear for HPE lessons.
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Money Matters Masterclass

Opportunity for young people to get
money smart, learn handy budgeting tips
and develop a road map towards financial
freedom. Part of our How to Adult Series.

Target age: 13-25 years 

Young Innovators Masterclass

Opportunity for young people to unlock
your creative genius, develop a toolkit for
creative and innovative problem solving,
gain confidence pitching and influencing
change. 
Course based on innovation approaches
including action based learning, human
centred design, critical thinking and
growth mindset. 

Target age: 13-25 years


